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From a very young age athletics has always played a huge role in our family’s life. We come from a
family of not only elite athletes, but also elite student-athletes. We realize that in order to be an
elite athlete one must also try to be an elite student. In our opinions an elite student-athlete is an
individual who not only gives their all on the court, but is also an individual who gives their all in
the classroom. One must be a leader on and off the court. With that being said the “Eula Russell
Washington Athletic Scholarship” requirements for eligibility are the following:

* Student must be a senior in high school.

e Student must be an active Chelsea High School student-athlete.

e Student must have a 2.5 or above GPA

e Student must be in good academic standing with the school.

e Student must be in good moral standing with the school ( As seen in Code of Conduct)

e Student must submit three recommendation letters: one from a coach, one from a teacher,
and one from any faculty or staff member of Chelsea High School

e Student must plan to attend college or technical school the semester following his or her
high school graduation.

e Student must submit a 500 word (minimum) essay answering one of the following
questions:
-How do you handle adversity throughout life?
-How has playing sports changed your life, and what lessons has playing sports taught you?

e Please place your full name, telephone number, as well as a valid address on your essay
that you will be sending in.

If you have any further questions feel free to contact us via email or by phone.
Thewashingtonlegacy@gmail.com
205-215-9913

Send all documents to:
The Washington Legacy
P.O. Box 56

Chelsea, Al 35043 -

Best of luck to all who apply!
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